
January, 2015 

Tecka, Chubut  
Patagonia Argentina. 

 

Dear friends: 

With great pleasure we like to share with you the picture of the first step 

completion of “Tecka River Protection Program”. This stage was reach from your 

generous contribution when you acquired our P.A. Santiago Fly boxes on Tecka 

Lodge during 2014 season. 

This undertaking has been favored by 

the graciousness of Mr. Federico & 

Mrs. Adela Ochoa, to rely on funding 

and allow us to offer them at its 

exclusive Estancia 

Garbage sorters installed in the Rio 

Tecka are already a reality, and are 

part of the river care program. With 

your generous contribution we have 

not only financed the construction and 

installation thereof, but also 

collaborate with the costs of weekly refuse collection. 

We would also like to let you know that soon we will send you our 2015 

challenges, which involves supporting a local public school. 

Wishing you a happy 2015. Best Regards. 

 
Manuel Pereyra Terra, MBA, PhD(c) 
Tecka, Chubut, Patagonia, Argentina 


